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Key Decisions and Actions  The Board heard a brief update around the work known as the ‘digital 
front door’. The work is designed to hold and share information across 
Health, Social Care and Community settings.  
 
The Resource Committee Senior Lead provided a brief update to the 
Committee on the NHSE/I paper around its view of the strategic and 
operational direction of system working. The Board noted that the paper 
provides insight as to what phase 4 will look like across the NHS and the 
involvement of wider partnerships through ICS’s and ICP’s. Recognition of 
the positive work ongoing within the ICP was noted. It is important to now 
begin to leverage those changes across the partnership for the benefit of 
the population.  
 
The Board received an update on the Frailty pathway. Information from 
the pilot phases suggest that 65% of patients are discharged from the 
acute frailty assessment unit with an average length of stay under 3 days. 
The aim is for stays to be under 2 days, though it was noted that bed day 
savings need to be quantified. The Committee are happy that the next 
steps are heading in the right direction to continue with.  
 
The Resource Committee strategic lead provided a presentation of a draft 
Appraisal Process paper. It was agreed that further development is 
required, particularly around criteria and the inclusion of an appendices. 
Members concurred that the Frailty pathway scheme would be a good 
example to test through the process; this will be developed and presented 
within January’s meeting.  
  

Matters for Escalation (and 
where to) 

n/a 
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